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Do you think your child might need glasses?  Come to the St. George 
Elks Lodge for a FREE eye screening from Paradise Canyon Eye 
Care and Dixie Eye Care. The screening will look at distance AND 
reading vision. If your child needs glasses, vouchers will be given to 
cover their cost.  There is no charge for the screenings or the 
vouchers.  Due to COVID-19 safety concerns, only children being 
screened and a parent will be allowed in the Lodge. The Elks have a 
minimum of 50 vouchers to award on a first come basis.   

Hope to see you there! 
  

 

The Elks Eye Fair is SATURDAY, OCT. 23RD from 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
There will be NO CARNIVAL this year during the Elks Eye Fair.  

 

For more info, call  661-618-5106 or 435-817-8087 

WHERE: St. George Elks Lodge 

   630 West 1250 North 

   St. George (off Bluff St.) 

WHEN:  Saturday, Oct. 23RD, 2021 

   9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

WHO:  All WCSD students 

   Grades K-12 

COST:  FREE 

 
 


